IEEE Hamilton Section invites you to attend

 a Technical Session on the topic of…
Digital Villages and Virtual Communities

Date & Time: 
Monday April 30, 2001 at 7:00 P.M.

Place: 

Holiday Inn

  

    
     

3063 South Service Road, Burlington

Topic: 

Digital Villages and Virtual Communities

                 
Guest Speaker: 
Dr. Hal Berghel
The Hamilton Section of the IEEE is hosting a discussion on Digital Villages and Virtual Communities.  The guest speaker for the evening is Dr. Hal Berghel. 

Dr. Berghel is currently a Professor and the Chair of Computer Science at the University of Nevada at Las Vegas will give a presentation on this topic.  This presentation will be followed by a discussion on Digital Communities and Virtual Communities.

Please plan to attend this information exchange evening, since a lively discussion requires your input.  The section will be providing refreshments and a light snack.
Dr. Hal Berghel’s Biographical Information: 

Dr. Berghel is currently Professor and Chair of Computer Science at the University of Nevada at Las Vegas. He has held a variety of research and administrative positions in industry and academia during his twenty-five year career in computing. His current research focuses on Internet and Web technologies, interactive and participatory computing environments, including the design of virtual communities, and electronic information management. His research work appears frequently in a variety of scientific and technical venues, and his columns, editorials and articles appear regularly in such publications as IEEE Computer and Communications of the ACM. 

Dr. Berghel has been selected as ACM Outstanding Lecturer of the Year three times (1996, 1997 and 1998), and has also been twice selected as an IEEE Distinguished Visitor on behalf of the IEEE Computer Society. His many awards and recognitions include the 1996 ACM Distinguished Service Award and the 2000 ACM Outstanding Contribution Award. He is both a Fellow of the ACM and Fellow of the IEEE. 

Attention: IEEE Hamilton Life Members

If any members are interested in forming A Life Members Chapter within the Hamilton section could they please come a few minutes early (approx. 6:30) and meet with Mr. Ron Potts (potts@mail.caninet.com)

